
NOTICE TO HUNTERS, TRAPPERS, AND LAND
USERS

The Waasigan Transmission Line Project, which will run from Dryden to Thunder Bay, will be
conducting ongoing construction activities throughout the fall and winter months. The
preferred route crosses areas where many of our members hunt, trap, and harvest.

As part of this work, crews and contractors will be active in the coming months along sections
of the route. Their activities will include surveying, environmental studies, tree clearing,
equipment staging, and site preparation. These activities may overlap with traditional use
areas.

Guidance While Out on the Land

Watch for survey flags and markers: These indicate study sites or clearing boundaries. Do
not disturb them, as they guide project crews.

Be alert for vehicles and equipment: Trucks, ATVs, or even helicopters may be operating
along the corridor. Keep safe distances and avoid approaching active work areas.

Expect changes to animal movement: Noise and clearing activities may temporarily shift
game and trapline patterns. Adjust routes and hunting spots as needed.

Use extra caution near highways and access roads: Crews may be entering or leaving
sites near Highway 17 and Highway 11, increasing traffic in some areas.

Report safety concerns: If you see unsafe activity or have concerns about interference
with harvesting, please notify community leadership so we can raise them with Hydro
One.

Moving Forward

We want to ensure our members are both safe on the land and aware of project impacts.
Please share this notice with family and friends who may be out hunting, trapping, or
harvesting in the areas shown on the map.
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